
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

The Honorable Charles Grassley 
Chairman 

December 16, 2015 

United States Senate Committee on the Judiciary 
224 Dirksen Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510-6050 

Dear Chairman Grassley: 

Thank you for your letter dated November 24, 2015 regarding our representation of Ms. 
Huma Abedin. As you are aware, as attorneys for Ms. Abedin, we are ethically obligated 
to maintain confidential certain information pertaining to our representation of Ms. 
Abedin. As a consequence, we are unable to answer your questions. 

Sincerely, 

~,;ik 
Mig~R~ 
Bryan Cave LLP 
1155 F Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20004 

Isl Karen L. Dunn 

Karen L. Dunn 
Boies, Schiller & Flexner LLP 
5301 Wisconsin Ave. NW 
Washington, DC 20015 


